
Vernon’s	Weekly	Newsletter	
Friday,	December	13,	2019	

Upcoming	Events	and	Important	Dates	
Monday,	December	16:	SUN	School	Enrollment	Week	
	
Thursday,	December	19:	PTA	Community	Conversation	6:00-8:00	~	
MPR	
	
Friday,	December	20:	Vernon	Dad’s	Band	Sing-A-Long	-	MPR	
Here	are	the	times	and	grade	levels	attending	the	performance.			
	
•  1:15-1:45:	Middle	School	Students	

	
•  1:55	-	2:25:	3rd	-	5th	Grade	Students	
	
•  2:35	-	3:05:	Kinder	–	2nd	Grade	Students	
	
Saturday,	December	21:	Sweet	Sounds	w/the	Vernon	Jazz	Band	–	
5:30-7:00pm	see	attached	flyer!	
	
Monday,	December	23	–	January	5th:	Winter	Break–	NO	SCHOOL	
	
Monday,	January	6	–	School	Returns	
	

Holiday Light Recycling!

Girl	Scout	Troop	12298	is	taking	your	holiday	lights!	The	troop	is	recycling	holiday	
lights	in	any	condition.	A	box/bag	will	be	outside	the	main	office	starting	Monday,	
Dec	9th.		Girls	will	collect	lights	until	the	end	of	January.		Thank	you	for	supporting	
your	local	Girl	Scout	troop.		

Give	the	Gift	of	Memories	
Vernon	Yearbooks	for	2018-2019	are	still	available!		They	
make	a	wonderful	and	unique	gift	to	give	and	will	be	
treasured	for	many	years	to	come.	
		
Holiday	Special:		Only	$15.00	for	68	all-color	pages,	
including	Vernon’s	anniversary/reunion	celebration	last	
October.		Please	see	Connie	in	the	Office.	
	



 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 21st 2019 
5:30-7PM 

A GATHERING AND FUNDRAISER FOR THE 
AMERICAN MUSIC PROGRAM 

FEATURING 

DEVIN PHILLIPS AND FRIENDS 
FORMER AMP STUDENTS 

AND 
THE VERNON JAZZ BAND 

HOLLYWOOD SENIOR CENTER 

1820 NE 40th AVE 

PORTLAND, OR 97212 

 

 

 

 



Neighborhood School Holiday Book Drive!	
Focus School: Vernon	

 
This	year	we	are	teaming	up	with	nearby	Vernon	K-8	School	to	help	increase	the	
number	of	high	quality	and	diverse	books	in	their	student	library!	
	
Buy	a	Green	Bean	Book	Angel	at	Green	Bean	Books	this	holiday	season	for	your	
choice	of	only	$6,	$9	or	$18	and	we	will	turn	that	money	into	hundreds	of	books	
to	enhance	the	Vernon	School	Library	book	selection.	
	

This	book	campaign	will	run	from	November	29	to	December	31st.	
Spread	the	word!	

VERNON	PROUD	




